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Dear Co-Chairs: 

 

 

The Policy Making Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met Thursday, 

October 15, 2015 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 272.  The members present are listed on the sign-in 

sheet.   

 

Review of Consultant Contract 
 

Representative McGill recognized Senator Linda Chesterfield to discuss the proposed Consultant 

Services Agreement between the Bureau of Legislative Research and The Stephen Group for the 

benefit of the Health Reform Legislative Task Force.  The proposed contract had been approved 

by the Health Reform Legislative Task Force and referred to this Subcommittee for 

consideration.  Mr. John Stephen, The Stephen Group, was present to answer questions and 

present information concerning the contract.  Senator Elliot made a motion to recommend the 

proposed contract to Legislative Council for approval.  The motion was seconded, and 

carried without objection. 

 

Reports of Special Expenses by Interim Committees 
 

The Subcommittee discussed the report of special expenses by interim committees submitted, 

pursuant to ALC Rule 24(a)(3).   

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Senator Alan Clark, Senate Co-Chair 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Representative George B. McGill, House Co-Chair 


